CITY OF THE VILLAGE OF CLARKSTON

Historic District Commission
Certificate of Appropriateness

Plans for: 99 S. Main Street
Homeowner: Donna Papatheodoropoulos

Plans approved by the Commission on September 28, 2013.

This Commission is pleased to grant a Certificate of Appropriateness for proposed work,
specifically as presented, at 99 S. Main Street. The Commission approves the plans that

include:

e Removal of the current chimney.

 Repair of siding underneath with like-for-like matching clapboard pieced
in/feathered in so that it blends with the existing clapboard.

e Repair of the soffit and eaves where the chimney is removed.

e Should the owners so choose, the Commission approves replacing the current
chimney with a similar new chimney.

The members of the Commission thank you for your application, and we wish you well
with your project. Please contact us if you make any additions or changes to your plans.

ara CatalloYActing Chairperson



